## Snowmass Mountain Condominiums Construction Update Week 32 November 22-29, 2011

Dear Owners -

Snowmass Mountain Condos will open **Wednesday, November 30**! The Town has issued both a Certificate of Occupancy and Certificate of Completion, contingent on completion of a series of items, but it's official –cars are permitted on the driveway and owners can move in, starting tomorrow.

Thanks to all our owners for your patience and understanding about the need to stay closed an extra week until the driveway was fully sealed. The crews from contractor Neenan and their subs, along with the Snowmass Hospitality staff, made a great effort over the weekend and worked extra long hours to get us open as soon as possible.

The entire project is a major engineering accomplishment, and everyone can take pride in its completion.

The Board looks forward to seeing all owners at the Annual Homeowners Association meeting in Building A Conference Room on January 15, 2012.

Sincerely,

The Board of Directors George Falk, President Allen Barnard, Greer Fox, Lori McCool, and Carl Vill

P.S. The parking spaces are painted, but the new signs designating which space is allocated to which unit have not yet arrived, so please park in your usual space until the signs are installed.